Аттестационная работа

Учитель: Воронина Марина Владимировна

Класс 7-1

Срок сдачи: 05.05.2023

Обратная связь: Voronina.manu@yandex.ru

Контрольная работа № 2

	Test 7						
1. NE	Ann Doolittle is writing a letter to find a pen-friend. Listen to her, (52), and choose the right item.						
F	1. Ann Doolittle is	Wooden Li	у	ears old.			
	a) thirteen	b) twelve	c) twenty				
	2. She lives in	700 10-1115-1					
	a) Brighton	b) London	c) Oxford				
	3. And goes to a	(6		_school.			
	a) grammar	b) comprehensive	c) public				

- 2. Read the texts (a-d) and match them with the numbers (1-5). There L is one extra number.
 - 1. School Sports Club
 - 2. Theatre
 - 3. Interview with a Famous School-leaver
 - 4. School Rules
 - School Year in America
- a) This comprehensive school is very democratic. Pupils don't wear uniforms, which are usual in private schools. Here children choose and wear clothes they like but they can't wear some colours. They mustn't take stereos or mobiles to school. Some pupils who are 16 drive to school. Small children go by public transport or use their bikes.
- b) A few words about your career, please. — Well, I began my career as a photographer in *Fleet Street*. It was very good for a young man. There I learned a lot of important things. I learned to put a story together. A picture story is like any other story. It should have a beginning, a middle part and an end. You should take very natural pictures.
- c) It is not very long. There are two terms and each has two periods. At the end of each period pupils get a report card with marks from their teachers. In the USA pupils have a lot of holidays. They have two weeks for spring holidays, two weeks for Christmas and three months in summer.
- d) Our school has got a lot of clubs where we go after classes. The pupils who like drama come to us. We prepare shows or plays for the end of the school year. The pupils write plays themselves, they choose what they want to show and then work at it. They usually show their plays in spring.

a)	b)	c)	d)	extra	_
----	----	----	----	-------	---

3. A. Read the text and answer the questions.

Only Children¹

Are only children different? Are they cleverer? Are they selfish?

Statistics show that only children often become very successful in their careers. A lot of American famous people were only children. Some people say that such children have more problems than children who come from big families. At school it's difficult for them to make friends. Others say that only children are usually loving people because they get all the love from their parents.

Here is what "only children" say.

Sally: As a child, I talked to my dog for hours. She was my real friend. I think pets are very important to only children. My life was rather boring. I didn't have friends at school. But I was one of the best pupils. Now I'm successful in my work.

Liza: I didn't make any friends at school. During my school holidays I had nobody to play with. But I was happy because my parents were my best friends. We travelled a lot. I visited a lot of countries, met different people. They say, I'm a good journalist now.

Mike: At times I was unhappy when I was a child. When my parents sent me to a boarding school at the age of five, I didn't like it. I didn't have any friends then. It was a difficult life for a child. Now my wife and I have two sons. They are good friends. We didn't want an only child.

- 1) What do statistics show about only children?
- 2) Have they got any problems when they go to school?
- 3) Sally didn't have any friends at school, did she?

¹ only children — единственные дети

	5) How did Liza spend her school holidays?
	6) Who helped her feel happy?
	7) Why was Mike unhappy when he was five?
	8) How many children has he got now?
	61
4.	B. Say what you think about only children.
N.	
Z. ZE	Complete this text, choose the right forms of the verbs and write them. Somebody is knocking loudly on my door. I (1hearmy my mother's voice, "Cathy, (2get)
T. ZE	them. Somebody is knocking loudly on my door. I (¹hea my mother's voice, "Cathy, (²get)
I L	them. Somebody is knocking loudly on my door. I (¹hea my mother's voice, "Cathy, (²get) up. It (³be) seven o'clock. If you (⁴sta
1.74	them. Somebody is knocking loudly on my door. I (¹hea my mother's voice, "Cathy, (²get) up. It (³be) seven o'clock. If you (⁴sta in bed longer, you (⁵be) late for
YET THE	them. Somebody is knocking loudly on my door. I (¹hea my mother's voice, "Cathy, (²get) up. It (³be) seven o'clock. If you (⁴sta in bed longer, you (⁵be) late for school." I get up but can't find anything. Where (⁶b
T. ZE	them. Somebody is knocking loudly on my door. I (¹hea my mother's voice, "Cathy, (²get) up. It (³be) seven o'clock. If you (⁴sta in bed longer, you (⁵be) late for school." I get up but can't find anything. Where (⁶b my school blouse? Oh, mum (¬wash, no
Z-Z-E-	them. Somebody is knocking loudly on my door. I (¹hea my mother's voice, "Cathy, (²get) up. It (³be) seven o'clock. If you (⁴sta in bed longer, you (⁵be) late for school." I get up but can't find anything. Where (⁶b my school blouse? Oh, mum (¬wash, no it yesterday. Now I (8have, not) it yesterday. Now I (8have, not)
T. NET	them. Somebody is knocking loudly on my door. I (¹hea my mother's voice, "Cathy, (²get) up. It (³be) seven o'clock. If you (⁴sta in bed longer, you (⁵be) late f school." I get up but can't find anything. Where (⁶b my school blouse? Oh, mum (¬wash, no it yesterday. Now I (²have, not) any time for breakfast. If I (²run) all the wash
Z-Z-Z-Z-Z-Z-Z-Z-Z-Z-Z-Z-Z-Z-Z-Z-Z-Z-Z-	them. Somebody is knocking loudly on my door. I (1hea

(14Eat)	on the	way to school. (15Have)				
	a nice day, dear!" she (1	nice day, dear!" she (16say)				
5. Spell these words.	Spell these words.					
 [,edju'keɪʃən] ['dɪkʃənəri] ['saɪəns] ['fɒrɪn] 	 ['læŋgwɪʤ] ['fizɪks] ['mɒdn] ['rʌbə] 	9. [breɪk] 10. ['bɒrəʊ] 11. [tek'nɒləʤi] 12. [ˌjuːnɪ'vɜ:səti]				
1)	_ 5)	9)				
2)	6)	10)				
3)	7)	11)				
4)	Q)	12)				